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Students from the Ithaca College Nature Club attended a field trip Sept. 17 to the Cornell Lab of Ornithology. The lab houses many species of birds including the Buteo 
hawk, E-3, who has been in the lab for many years because of injury. The club provides students with opportunities to learn about nature while building community. 
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